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Weekly Newsletter 
 
Week ending Friday 22nd April 2022 
 
Welcome back to term 5. We have been blessed with the weather this week upon our return, let’s 
hope this continues for the rest of this term!  
We have started the term with exciting experiences for the children…year 1 and Windsor Class 
went to Wingham Wildlife Park to start off their topic of Paws, Claws and Whiskers. We have lots 
of exciting trips for each year group over the next two terms. 

 
 
 
Upcoming Events 
 
Next week we have Kent Surf School coming to speak to the children in years 1,2 and 3. Year 4 
are visiting the Viking Ship in Pegwell Bay on Monday.  
Sports Clubs 
 
We have a new list of Summer Sports Clubs for this term, please book these clubs free of charge 
on line. 
 
Monday – Years 3 and 4 Cricket 
Tuesday – Year 2 Athletics 
Wednesday – Years 5 and 6 Cricket 
Thursday – Years 3,4,5 and 6 Athletics 
Friday – Years 3,4,5 and 6 Rounders 
 
Unfortunately, there will be no Dance Club for terms 5 and 6 but we are hoping to re-start this in 
September. 
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Covid Updates 
 
Children and young people aged 18 years and under who have a positive test result 
 
It is not recommended that children and young people are tested for COVID-19 unless directed to 
by a health professional. 
If a child or young person has a positive COVID-19 test result they should stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people for 3 days after the day they took the test, if they can. After 3 days, if 
they feel well and do not have a high temperature, the risk of passing the infection on to others is 
much lower. This is because children and young people tend to be infectious to other people for 
less time than adults. 

Children and young people who usually go to school, college or childcare, and who live with 
someone who has a positive COVID-19 test result, should continue to attend as normal. 

A few reminders for everyone 
 
During terms 5 and 6 please can you ensure that your child has a water bottle and sun-hat in 
school. If you would like your child to be wearing sun-cream, please can you apply this before they 
come to school. 
 
Dinner menu for term 5 
 
This is the link for the dinner menu for this term. Next week is week 1. Please follow this link and 

scroll down the page to find the dinner menus. Key Information | Bromstone Primary School 
(bromstoneschool.com)  
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. 
Please ensure that your children are on time. 
Breakfast Club entry is at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the school car 
park. The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at Breakfast 
Club or After School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoney.co.uk 
It can no longer be booked via the office. 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 
Yours sincerely, 
Toni Moon and Alison Monroe – Heads of School 
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